
 

Sunday, June 9, 2019 
Pentecost Sunday  

 

Sunday School 9:30 am 
Worship Service 10:30 am 

 
Welcome / Announcements / Prayer 

 
*Call to Worship                              Holy, You Are Holy CB #52                                                                                         
 

Worship through prayer and giving of our gifts 
 

Worship in Song                            We Praise Thee O God WH #28 
 

Scripture Reading                   Acts 2: 1-11                Richard Walter  
 

*Music Ministry          My Tribute CB#179              Marilyn Hofer 
 

Message                                                                     Dr. Paul Rainbow 
“God’s Gift of the Holy Spirit” 

 

*Closing Song                                   There is a Redeemer   CB #217 
 

Benediction 
         (* stand if comfortable) 

 
 
 

Serving Today:                                          Serving Next Week: 
Greeter: Doug Gilbert           Greeter: Karen Wollman 
Worship Leader: Tim Glanzer          Music Ministry: Emanuel & Mary Glanzer 
Organist: Karol Hofer           Organist: Faye Becker 
Pianist: Mary Ann Gross                          Pianist: Karol Hofer 
Ushers: Doug, Harlan, JoJae          Ushers: Brad, Harlan, Ross  
Flowers: Tyler & Tabitha Schoenwald   Flowers: Mary Ann Gross 

 
 

Stewardship Information 
June 2, 2019 

Sunday School 31   $65      Worship Service   41   $1885 
 
 

 
                   

 

 
 
 

Salem Mennonite Brethren Church 
P.O. Box 119, Freeman, SD 57029 

Deacons—Robert Hofer and Doug Gilbert 
 
 

Our Mission: 
To worship and proclaim Christ. 

To edify, encourage, and minister to all people 
 
 
 



Welcome to Salem MB Church 
We are glad that you joined us this morning. We want to 
welcome Dr. Paul Rainbow, a professor at Sioux Falls 
Seminary, who will be ministering to us.  
 

This week- Mon.-Fri. June 10-14 Byron Bible Teen Camp  
 

Next Sunday-Father’s Day 
Donuts for Dad sponsored by the Christian Education 
Committee 9:10am. Everyone is invited.  
Guest speaker Rev. Phil Glanzer, Communion will be 
observed 
 

AREAS WHERE YOU CAN HELP MINISTER: 
 

Children’s Messages—Volunteers are needed for children’s 
messages. If you can minister in this way, contact Susan. 
 

We are looking for someone to update the church’s website and 
Facebook page. If you would be willing to do that, contact Rick.  
 

Guest Speakers-if you would be willing to host a guest 
speaker in the upcoming weeks, there is a sign-up sheet on the 
back table.  
 

Mark your calendar-on June 17 the Women’s Ministry will 
be at the Pioneer Hall kitchen making noodles for the MCC 
Relief Sale. Bring your lunch. On June 20 we will be bagging 
the noodles. See June with questions.  
 
The Women’s Ministry Project of the Month is cash 
donations for noodle ingredients. Give your gift to Marilyn 
Hofer.  
 

Bulletin: If you have items for the bulletin, get them to Susan 
Hopkins by Thursday noon. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
June 24-28 Byron Bible Junior Plus Camp  
June 30 Sunday School Picnic Freeman Swimming Pool Park 
July 13 SD MCC Relief Sale 
July 14-18 Vacation Bible School  
 

 

 

PRAISE AND PRAYER REQUESTS; 
 

For the Council as they seek God’s will in the direction of 
our church; for the church body to stay focused on the Lord 
during this transition 
 

For Rev. Phil Glanzer as he prepares the sermon for next 
week 
 

For Our Farmers as they make difficult decisions   
   about planting 

 

   For those dealing with family struggles, with physical, 
   mental, or emotional issues 

 

Help us all to be the hands and feet of Jesus  
 

Pray for Our People of the Week 

 

Anniversaries to Celebrate: 
June 15 Steve & Susan Hopkins  

 

   Dennis and Thelma Mendel have moved into a Senior Living     
   Center. Pray for them during this time of transition from their  
   home.    New Address:  Dennis & Thelma Mendel 
                                              17271 N 87th Ave, Apt # 2074 
                                              Peoria, AZ 85382 
                                              Phone: 623-974-6763 
 
   

The Et Cetera Shoppe is seeking volunteers!  We 
recently lost several clerks and really need to recruit some 
new ones. Clerking is a highly-flexible position – the shifts 
are just four hours long and YOU choose when and how 
often you work. We also desperately need to add someone 
to our Friday morning housewares pricing committee. If 
you have ever thought that you’d volunteer at the shop 
“someday” – maybe this is the time.  Please call 925-7098 
and talk to Kris or Anita.  Come join the fun, and make a 
real difference in a needy world! 
 
 
 


